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New OPRA Team Member Announcement 

 

We are excited to announce that Scott Marks, MSW, will be joining the OPRA team on 

September 3rd, 2019 as OPRA’s Director of Operations.  In this role, he will work with 

the OPRA team to expand the innovative services and supports that OPRA provides to 

its Membership.  Scott will help coordinate OPRA communications, special 

projects/partnerships, development of non-dues revenue and Member training 

initiatives. 

Throughout his career, Scott has gone from working as a direct support professional to 

managing multimillion-dollar statewide grant projects.  He has experience on a broad 

array of human services and disability supports that range from children’s services, 

community employment services, Medicaid waiver administration and individual service 

planning.  In his previous role as the Community Opportunities Director for the Ohio 

Association of County Boards, Scott had developed, coordinated and implemented 

training products on supported decision-making, person-centered thinking and planning, 

asset-based community development, trauma-informed care and customized 

employment to help providers and county boards strategically plan for the future of 

service delivery.  Scott has also been instrumental in many system transformation 

initiatives including leading the most recent revision of the Non-Medical and HPC 

Transportation service.  

 

We believe Scott’s knowledge, experience and energy will have an immediate and 

positive impact on OPRA, our Members, and the individuals you support.   

 

Welcome Scott to the OPRA family! 


